
From: Scheid, Elizabeth
To: Kursikowski, Stacey
Subject: Marr- Philippo House
Date: Monday, August 30, 2021 8:56:06 AM

To the Mayor and Councillors, and city heritage staff

The Marr-Philippo House is one of the very few remaining buildings on Wilson Street
dating from the early era when Ancaster Village was first established, beginning at the
end of the 18th century.  It is a crucial link with the historic origins of Ancaster. 
This is another step in the destruction of Ancaster's unique position as the second earliest
established village in Upper Canada. The beauty of Ancaster has suffered from the
destruction of buildings that gave it a unique character. 
I am disturbed that our councilor and the city have not had the sense, foresight or
courage to protect Ancaster’s  architectural heritage. It is time to show some strength.
Do not allow the Marr- Philippo house to be moved. 
Sincerely,
Liz Scheid
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